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Heller Welcomes Debate on Immigration Reform Bill
Says More Work Needed to Improve Legislation
(Washington, D.C.) – As the Senate begins consideration of immigration reform legislation (S. 744), U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement:

 

"I believe it’s important that Democrats and Republicans work together in the coming weeks to fix our nation’s broken immigration system.  The legislation that the Senate is considering is promising, but we do not yet know what the final bill will look like. There are certain areas of this bill that need to be addressed further in order to garner the support necessary to get this legislation signed into law. I look forward to working with my colleagues through robust discussions in the coming weeks in order make the immigration reform legislation the best it can be,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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